UNIVERSITY OF DAYTON
DAYTON, OHIO 45469

DEPARTMENT OF

MECHANICAL ENGINEERING TECHNOLOGY
(513) 229-4216 9 March 1977

Dr. H. Tracy Hall, Director

Brigham Young University High Pressure Laboratory
Brigham Young University

B-41

Provo, Utah 84602

Dear Dr. Hall:

Thank you for your assistance and hospitality during our
meeting of March 1, 2, 1977. The information you have given us will
be invaluable in our test program to determine the equilibrium phase
diagrams of selected lubricants at high pressures. I will be in touch
with you in a few days to discuss the indium capsules for containing a
fluid in the high pressure test rig.

I hope you are personally feeling better and can enjoy more
the spring weather upcoming. Thanks also to your son, David and his
wife for their enjoyable evening and for David's efforts in seeing me
from and to the airport.

Thank you again, and I am, as always,

Sincerely,

Gon_

Kurt C.Rolle
Assistant Professor
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